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June 2, 2021 
 
 
Doug Grant 
Grant Bros. Const. LLC 
P.O. Box 1027 
Basalt, CO 81621 
 
RE: Loesch Pit, Permit No. M-1981-068, Inspection Response 
 
Dear Mr. Grant: 
 
On May 24, 2021 the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) was formally 
notified that though the property, which includes the above mentioned site, is for sale, no such 
transfer has occurred to date. The Division acknowledges that Mr. Wintermoyer is not the 
prospective operator. Division staff was under the impression that this was the case during the 
inspection and reported it as such in the April 15, 2021 inspection report.  The Division would like to 
apologize for any inconveniences that may have been caused.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Amy Yeldell. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amy C. Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
EC: 
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, GJFO DRMS 
Russ Means, Minerals Program Director 
 


